
eComments Report for City Council Meeting Agenda of November 5, 2013
Item Name E-mail Street Neighborhood City St Zip Comment Received
1. (13-0944) Recommendation to 
receive supporting documentation 
into the record, conclude the public 
hearing, and declare the ordinance 
adopting and amending the 2013 
Edition of the California Building 
Standards Codes and the 1997 
Edition of the Uniform Housing Code 
by amending and restating Title 18 
of the Long Beach Municipal Code in 
its entirety; and by repealing Chapter 
21.65 read the first time and laid 
over to the next regular meeting of 
the City Council for final reading;

Sandy 
Sanchez

ssanchez@bialav.org Santa Clarita California 91355 City/water agency have confirmed that no 
additional connection fees will be charged 
to a developer of a multifamily bldg.  The 
city/water purveyor recognize "the project"  
as one bldg and pay connection fees for 
one  bldg & not to individual units. The 
City/water purveyor should not charge 
individual fees to owners of structure that is 
subject to bldg standards fee for installation, 
approval, connection, or use  of  a 
submeter.  Sandy Sanchez, Director 
Government Affairs, Building Industry 
Assoc.
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